
Maggie Harshaw
#279220 | March 29, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Although I feel as though there needs to be a change in the homelessness situation in Portland,
taking away the parking for Delta Park athletes and spectators is unheard of. This area is going down
hill fast and will hurt the future of delta park. I have been playing at this location for over a decade
and I am sorry to say it but a lot of people are fed up with what is going on. You would be
jeopardizing the safety of every single visitor and jeopardizing this athletic complex for years to
come if this decision is made. No to taking away Delta Park from athletes and spectators of all ages.
No to taking away our safety and peace of mind. Figure something else out.
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